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Atxu Amann, Andrés Canovas, Nicolás Maruri + Juan Tur 

The collective housing project is not only an accumulation 
of equal dwellings, or not even this accumulation is solved 
today by just the addition of some common areas. 

The intelectual debate must be approached from the 
strategic design conditions which are aligned with the 
topics of our time, with the great topics of our time. 

The expansive relation with the city and the understanding 
of housing as a public agglutination of collective 
activities are some of the conditions where the public and 
the private coexist and that should not be forgotten. 

Mutability and flexibility  in an unstable time seem to be 
a crucial matter. 

Housing as a place for solidarity in a culture of caring is 
substantial. 

The diversity of its inhabitants as individuals who are 
grouped together and not only in a traditional family 
association transform the concept of collective living. 

The irruption of loneliness should not be dramatic; it can 
be read as a sign of freedom of choice. 

The condition of community, of dialogue and collective 
participation, transforms the spaces collaboratively. 

Circular lifecycles for the materials is a true fact. 

Designing from the climate and atmospheric conditions is 
mandatory. 

The relationship with an ever-changing Nature is a 
fundamental issue. 

Working with all these conditions is presumed as the 
project basis. 

It is proposed to work on the project of a domestic  
collective grouping in the location referred to in the 
accompanying plan drawings. 



Workshop structure  

 

First session, Friday, March 12th. 

A Decalogue of Domesticity. 

Arranged in groups of four people of different territorial 
origins, different academical background and different 
ages, it is proposed to prepare "The Tables of the Law" of 
the new domesticity. These tables will serve as the basis 
for the development of the entire workshop. 

This task will be explained in class. 

Prior to it, an introductory lecture will be presented with 
an examplary Project that can serve as a guiding reference. 

The topic of the workshop will be explained further and the 
students, during the weekend,  will visit the site, 
recollect the appropriate data and develop the first 
diagrams. 

 

Second session, Monday, March 15th. 

The Public Condition and the city 

Urban scale analysis and its relations with the site.  

Following up the previous groups and through work in class, 
illustrative diagrams will be submitted that show 
connections and relations with the city, reveling the 
programs and functions which can be related to the 
building. Also, it will be considered  the conditions of 
relationship between the housing units and the community 
areas. 

Plan drawings and graphical/video representations of 
movement and flows will be submitted.  

It will be complemented with a critical session on the 
student works. 

 

 

 



Third session, Tuesday, March 16th.  

The Rooms where we live today 

Design Research  on the concept of “Room”, housing 
conditions, flexibility, mutation and connections with the 
city and the building as a whole. Plan drawings and 
“ambiance” artist impressions images will be delivered. 

The sesión will be complemented by a lecture, a design 
review for each group, and finally, a zipper-design review 
between all groups. 

 

Fourth session, Wednesday March 17th. 

Thermodynamics and Technology 

Design Research on materiality, volumetric and constructive 
conditions. Thermodynamics and sustainability, not as an 
associated but a substantial element of the project. How 
does the project change when introducing these new 
concepts? 

The design will be further developed through detailed plan 
drawings and working models( at least ten of them). Table 
design review for all groups.   

 

Fifth session, Thursday, March 18th. 

Synthesis and Communication 

Compilation and synthesis work. 

Final Delivery and Design Review. 

The delivery will consist of a communication project of the 
material prepared in the previous days. A 30 second concept 
video will be included. 

 

 

 

 



Resources 

 

Cartografía Ayuntamiento de Madrid 

www.geoportal.madrid.es 

 

Planea Oblicua – HI-Res Aerial pictures 

http://www.madrid.org/cartografia/staticFiles/oblicuas/obli.htm?x=-
412251.38715307444&y=4926710.4270300185 
https://idem.madrid.org/visor/?v=CartoMadrid&ZONE=430000,4485000,8 
 
 
 
Visor cartografía Comunidad de Madrid  

https://idem.madrid.org/visor/?v=CartoMadrid&ZONE=430000,4485000,8 
 

 










